Motor Tanker "CAROLINE MAERSK".
Copenhagen Rpt. No. 11757.

IT IS SUBMITTED the Copenhagen Surveyors be
‘1nformed it 1s noted that in forwarding the First Entry Rpt. on
the above vessel they have enclosed a copy of the Society'!s letter
to Messrs. Henry Hughes & Son Ltd., dated the 17th September, 1937
approving an arrdngement for fitting transmitters and receivers for
echo sounding devices in the cofferdams of vessels carrying petroleum

in bulk .

In this connection their attention should be
drawn to the fact that thls arrangement 1s now obsolete and 1is
superseded by the instructlions contained in Circular No. 1808,

. ~dated the 13th February, 1944,

-

Three coples of this Circular, together with
the llrconi’CO'a techincal notes 21/43 and Hughes Echo Sounder
Publie&tion No. 53 should be forwarded for the future guldance

of the Surveyors.

13.12.45.

© 2020

| Lloyd's Register

mi FOundation
- 0025%- 005\ ox\q




